
From: Brad McKirryher <bmckirry@myfairpoint.net> 
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2017 10:32 AM 
To: Maxine Grad; Tom Burditt 
Subject: H.151  
  
Vermont does not need any more gun laws that will only be followed by law abiding citizens 
and not the criminals. 
The Vermont House version of the Mandatory Reporting System bill has been just been 
introduced. 
These checks are not "universal" as most states do not require them and criminals will 
evade them. 
Honest citizens will suffer the needless inconvenience and expense of a check criminals 
will avoid. 
"No to H.151 or other gun control bills" 
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